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■Visiting With The Elementory Grodes -S, Manning
Thanksgiving and animals 
are'adding "that something 
inspirational" that lead 
elementary grades to enjoy 
their work.
To visit a miniature farm 
with farm buildings, ani- 
mials, tractors, cars, and 
trucks, one need go no fur
ther than Mrs. Altermise 
Glover's second grade. The 
class also has colored pic
tures of farm life and ani
mals,

PETS
Mrs, Rachel Paschall’s 
fourth grade has been 
studying pets for their 
unit of study. They visit
ed Bob Johnson and saw his 
pony "Cocoa," June Bennett 
was chosen to replace 
Vanice Bissette for secre
tary in their club, "Bai
ley Jacks,"

THANKSGIVING 
If you would like to see 
some turkey drawings^go to 
Mrs, Ruby Boykin's fourtĥ  
and fifth grade. The stu
dents are learning the 
story of Thanksgiving,
A club has been organized 
in Miss’ Clee Eatmon's 
third grade, "A-Help-One- 
Another Club." Their pro
ject for this month is a- 
bout Thanksgiving, They

have a table that will oc
cupy things to represent 
Tfie Pioneer Home, The 
blackboard behind the t4- 
ble will be used as a back
ground, They are dressing 
dolls in Pilgrim costumes 
made from colorful paper, 

PICTURES 
For a glimpse of beauty 
and for information from a 
map visit Mrs, Sarah May's 
fifth and sixth , grade. 
Found there also are two 
lovely colored pictures of 
N, C, Mountains, Miss 
Edith Farmer is letting 
them use her painting, 
"The Boy With The Rabbit," 
for their study,
Mrs, Emogene Evan's sev
enth and eighth grade have 
finished their verb book
lets, They have a new stu
dent, Fannie O'Neal,

.GRADEMOTHERS
GRADE 3

Mrs, E, 0, Strikland 
Mrs, Paul Francis 
Mrs, Herman Whitley 
Mrs, Robert Eatman 
Mrs. Allard Bissette 
Mrs. Ethel Patterson
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Insurdnce Agency
Bailey, N, C,

Phone 3-1462

N o w  On Sole
At W. B. Privett© & Co.

Dowfume M C -2  For Phnt Beds
For the treatment of soil to control 

weeds, grasses, nematoes, and insect

pests, 
Bailey, N, C. Phone 2671


